& CITY OF PITTSBURGH

“America’s Most Livable City”

Office of Mayor William Peduto

April 8, 2014

President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh

510 City-County Building 414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to inform you that I have made the following appointment as
Director of the Department of Public Works, pending your confirmation.

Mike Gable
1407 Jancey Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15206

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

QLA

William Peduto
Mayor

512 CITY-COUNTY BUILDING 414 GRANT STREET PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219
Phone: 412-255-2626 B Fax: 412-255-8602



